
 

 

TOWN OF COCHRANE INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

Phone: (705) 272-5086 

Email: infrastructureservices@cochraneontario.com 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

The Corporation of the Town of Cochrane 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PULVERIZE AND PAVE OPERATIONS THROUGHOUT THE TOWN OF COCHRANE 

DESCRIPTION 

The sections of road outlined on the map on this 

notice will be pulverized and paved to maintain a 

quality level of service to the Community. These 

sections have been chosen based on inspections, 

underground infrastructure, and upcoming projects. 

If there is a section that is worse than the chosen 

sections, it is likely planned to be completed in the 

near future or has other underground work that 

also needs replacement.  

Properties impacted by this work will be restored at 

the discretion of the Director of Infrastructure 

Services.  

 

 

IMPACT TO TRAVELLERS 

CONSTRUCTION LOCATION 

Various Locations – See Above for Map 

START DATE & ESTIMATED END DATE 

September 9, 2024 to September 19, 2024 

This is an estimated time of construction. The 

length of time required is subject to change. 

STAY INFORMED 
    View all current road notices at    Follow @CochraneOntario  

    www.municipal511.ca     on Facebook and Twitter 

If you have any questions or concerns, staff will be pleased to respond by phone or email. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this work. 

Residents within the construction zone will have 

access to their properties at all times.  

Separate notices will be given prior to any 

temporary road closures during construction.  

Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained.  

Location of Work 

http://www.municipal511.ca/

